
 

Dear Families,  

This week our Year 5 and 6 children had an unforgettable 
adventure on their residential trip, joined by friends from 
our sister schools All Saints Thurlestone and Charleton. 
Highlights included abseiling, orienteering, axe throwing, 
grass sledging, and high ropes. It was an incredible 
opportunity for them to challenge themselves, build 
teamwork, and create lasting memories. A huge thank you to 
our amazing staff team for their dedication and hard work 
in making this fantastic trip possible! We were especially 
proud of how respectful, kind and helpful all our children 
were on our trip. Well done Oak Class! 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Miss Coombe 

 

 

 

 

Some messages from Hazel Class 

Spellings this week 

Year 1- saw, why, my, by 

Year 2- people, there, here, were 

A request from Miss Alen... Please could you send in small cardboard boxes as we need them for our 

DT project next week.  



 

 

Some important information for next week- 

Forest School Dates – 26th March (Oak and Chestnut), Tuesday 1st April (Whole school) 

SATs Booster Club - Tuesday and Friday 8am start 

Sports Club – Tuesday and Thursday 3.15 - 4pm 

Art Club-Wednesday 3.05-4pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

 

Friday 21st March - Red Nose Day  

Wednesday 26th March- Forest school (Oak class and Chestnut) 

Monday 31st March – Oak Class Trip to Kents Cavern 

Tuesday 1st April – Whole School Forest School 

Friday 4th April – Whole School Welly Walk 

Monday 7th April- Monday 21st April- Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 22nd April- Non-Pupil Day 

Tuesday 29th April - Energy Investigators workshop and Climate Heroes show 

 

 
 

 

 


